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Eileen Ariza, Ed.D. 
Professor, Department of Teaching and Learning  

Florida Atlantic University 
Dr. Eileen N. Whelan Ariza is a professor in the College of Education at Florida Atlantic University in Boca Raton.   

Before moving to Florida, Dr. Ariza was a Teaching Fellow in the English Language Institute at Harvard University, and 
taught English learners and related work in several countries (Mexico, Colombia, Ecuador, Puerto Rico, Costa Rica, 

Nicaragua, Brazil, Spain, and the Philippines).   
 

Dr. Ariza’s involvement in Fulbright programs include a 2008/2009 Fulbright award as García Robles  
Scholar at La Universidad de las Americas in Puebla, Mexico; Fulbright Ambassador for fall 2013 - summer 2015;   

Fulbright Peer Reviewer (TEFL) 2014-2015; Senior Specialist Roster Reviewer 2008-2010; and candidate  
on the Fulbright Specialist Roster, 2010-present.  

 

Come and learn about what makes a good Fulbright proposal.  
What items in your proposal may cause it to be rejected? How to apply your career to Fulbright?  

 
For off-campus audiences, videoconferencing via Polycom will be available.  

Networking and refreshments will be provided after the lecture.  
For more information about this event, contact Professor Charles Guy at clguy@ufl.edu  

 
This event is part of the Fulbright Lecture Series sponsored by the UF International Center, UF Institute of Food and Agriculture Sciences,  

UF Graduate School, UF College of Education and the Fulbright Association—North Florida Chapter. 
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